AH Committee

From: Basho Elliot <elliotbasho@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 1:01 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Chair Tasha Kama — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms!
Dear Chair Kama,

My name is Basho Elliot, | have lived on the West Side for 32 years now and | think that any Developer who is willing to
build affordable housing here on Maui is a great thing. This would definitely be a positive for low income families or
families struggling with keeping up with rent. | believe without this happening they would not be able to own their own
home on Maui. Greg Brown is creating this big opportunity for families to have 2-acre farm land lots to grow their own
food and build their property for their future generations with solving safety, water, fire, and more. | have not seen 1
bedroom to 4 Bedroom home like this be so affordable and | support this project. | hope to see that this project will be
approved.

My Best Regards,
Basho Elliot



